From: Mann, Ryan <rmann@slo.state.nm.us>

Sent: Monday, March 4, 2019 12:07 PM
To: Fields, Vanessa, EMNRD; Joel Lowry; EMNRD-OCD-District1spills
Subject: [EXT] RE: 1RP_5048 - remediation plan approval

NMSLO approves of the plan and the alternative sampling methods.

From: Fields, Vanessa, EMNRD [mailto:Vanessa.Fields@state.nm.us]

Sent: Friday, February 22, 2019 3:13 PM

To: Joel Lowry <joel@lowryenvironmental.com>; EMNRD-OCD-District1spills <EMNRD-OCD-District1spills@state.nm.us>
Cc: Mann, Ryan <rmann@slo.state.nm.us>

Subject: RE: 1RP_5048 - remediation plan approval

Good afternoon Joel,

Per our discussion, and after a release review was conducted, the OCD grants Lowry Environmental a final sampling plan
of 1-5 point composite sample collected every 400 sq. ft. However, if any wet or discolored staining is observed a grab
sample will need to be collected as well. The OCD approves the remediation plan for RP-5048

As well, per our conversation please send in the remediation portion of the new C-141 for remediation approval
signature.

OCD Approval of the plan does not relieve the operator of any requirements imposed by other regulatory
agencies.

Please let me know if you should have any questions and/or concerns.
Thank you,

Vanessa Fields

Environmental Specialist

Oil Conservation Division

Energy, Minerals, & Natural Resources
1000 Rio Brazos, Aztec, NM 87410
(505)334-6178 ext 119

Cell: (505) 419-0463
vanessa.fields@state.nm.us

From: Joel Lowry <joel@lowryenvironmental.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 19, 2019 10:36 AM

To: EMNRD-OCD-District1spills <EMNRD-OCD-District1spills@state.nm.us>
Subject: [EXT] FW: 1RP_5048 - C-1

To Whom it may concern,



| wanted to follow up on a release for which the workplan was submitted in early November. | will likely be handing the
remediation phase for this project, as opposed to the contractor who prepared the Workplans. This email includes the

Soil Assessment Report and historical email chains associated with the project. The Proposed Remediation Workplan is
within Appendix D of the Soil Assessment Report. If | should be sending this to Mr. Billings, please advise. Thanks.

Respectfully,

Joel Lowry
Environmental Professional

LOWRY

environmental

PO Box B96
Lovington, NM 88260
Direct 432-466-4450
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